Bona Vista Water District
2020 West 1300 North
Farr West, UT 84404
(801) 621-0474
(801) 621-0475

Dear Mr. Flint,

As per your request, we are writing a letter certifying our acceptance and approval of the fire
hydrant(s) installation and water services located at approximately 1445 S 2900 W. Both have
been checked against our standards and specifications. Please consider this approval by our
company to proceed with development as needed.

Signed,

Blake Carlin
Inspector

Bona Vista Water District



